
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY24 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2023 

ITEM#10B3 1ST READING REVISE POLICY 8180 DRIVERS TRAINING AND RESPONSIBILITIES  

*************************************************************** 

Recently the Idaho State Department of Education conducted a spot inspection of the KSD 

Transportation Department. Overall, the inspection resulted in a very high level of compliance. It was 

recommended that policy 8180 Drivers Training and Responsibilities be revised to reflect the 

requirements of the Idaho Code. The proposed revisions reflect alignment to those requirements.  

 

Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees approve 

the 1st reading of Policy 8180 as presented  


